



6 September 2013

Ian Apperley

Via: fyi-request-1058-4d544857@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Apperley

## Re: request for information relating to the 'Alternative Giving' campaign.

Thank you for your email to the Council received on 12 August 2013 in which you requested information relating to the 'Alternative Giving' campaign. Your request was forwarded to the Issues Resolution Office to respond.

In relation to your question "Can you please advise the proportion of the money that goes directly to the homeless charities as a result of the Alternative Giving campaign", I can provide you with the following information.

For the first \$10,000 donated to each of the individual participating charities, the charity receives 100% of the donation. As such, if you donate \$1.00 to your chosen charity, that charity receives \$1.00.

Should an individual charity receive over \$10,000 in donations, then 2.99% of all subsequent donations to that charity would be paid to Pushpay.

If you have any further questions please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ian Hunter

**Issues Resolution Officer Wellington City Council** 

Ph: (04) 803 8315 Fax: (04) 801 3048

Email: ian.hunter@wcc.govt.nz



